
We   want   to   inform   you   that   an   individual   who   was   at   Glenbard   North   on   August   12   &   13   tested   positive   
for   COVID-19.    We   have   coordinated   with   the   health   department   and   are   working   to   identify   anyone   who   
had   recent   contact   with   the   individual   in   order   to   minimize   the   spread   of   infection   in   our   school   and   
community.     There   is   no   need   for   individuals   who   have   not   been   identified   as   close   contacts   to   

quarantine.    However,   we   encourage   everyone   in   our   school   community   to   continue   to   monitor   their   
health   and   stay   at   home   if   they   develop   symptoms.   Symptomatic   persons   should   contact   their   health   care   
provider   to   determine   a   plan   of   care   and   discuss   testing.     
If   any   individuals   were   considered   in   close   contact,   they   will   be   notified   directly   by   a   member   of   the   
health   services   team   and   advised   to   quarantine   and   report   any   changes   to   their   health   status   to   their   
medical   provider   and   the   school.   
The   health   and   safety   of   our   students   and   staff   is   a   top   priority   for   the   district.   Our   custodial   staff   will   
clean   as   necessary   any   affected   areas   following   CDC   and   public   health   guidelines.   

More   information   on   COVID-19   is   at    DuPage   County   Health   Department .   

Sincerely,   

  
  

Debra   Cartwright   
Assistant   Principal   
Student   Services   
630-681-3190   -   Office   
630-653-7259   -   Fax   

   


